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September  
16th -21st Yr 5 Camp - Tallebudgera  

21st Last Day of Term 3  

October  
8th  1st Day Term 4  

19th  ROCK POP MIME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ /ƻƳƳŜƴǘ 

NAPLAN 
 

Our school scored its best NAPLAN results yet.  All 
the hard work your children and the teachers have 
been doing is paying off.   We increased or stayed 
the same for 9 of the 10 domains and had less than 
1% decrease from last year in Year 5 Numeracy 
(however we are still well above 2016).This 
success is because of the team effort at Happy 
Valley.  The intervention and extension activities, as 
well as the feedback given to students has enabled 
this growth and success.   We know that NAPLAN is 
only one day but what it does show us is how we are 
tracking as a whole school over time. And we are on 
the up and up. 
Also of note is that we have 100% of our Year 3 
students above National Minimum Standards in 
Writing and Numeracy.  Well done everyone! 
 

Colour Run 
 

We have been blown away by the response to the 
Colour Run.  Our target of $10 000 has been 
exceeded and the sponsors keep flowing in.  You 
have until Friday 7th September to get all money to 
the office or sponsors on-line. 
The Student Council and Mrs Scotney, with the help 
of Mr Wickham, have done a marvellous job 
organising all the rotations. Thank you! 

Exemptions 

Reminder:  If your child is going to be away from 
school for more than 10 school days you need to 
seek an exemption.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- You need to provide all supporting material 
with your application - for example plane 
tickets, party invitation.   

- Your application must be made in a timely 
manner so that teachers have time to prepare 
work as this may be a condition of 
exemption.  As soon as you know you will be 
away notify the office. 

- Holidays where possible should be taken 
during school holidays.  When students have 
more than 2 weeks off school their learning is 
greatly impacted.  

From  
Elissa 
 

THANK YOU TO DAVE OUR 

GROUNDSMAN  

WHO KEEPS OUR SCHOOL 

LOOKING AMAZING?  

WE APPRECIATE  

ALL THAT YOU DO  

mailto:admin@happvallss.eq.edu.au
https://happvallss.eq.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesdays: 8.30am Ù 9:00am 
Fridays: 8.30am Ù 9.00am 

NB Can do orders & payments (credit card) over 
phone for collection at office. 

 

Orders can also be placed at the Tuckshop 
between 8.30am ς 11.15am (Mon/Wed/Thurs) 

 

Larger sizes available (up to XXL) 
 

EFTPOS AVAILABLE IN UNIFORM SHOP 
 

ANYONE WITH SECOND HAND UNIFORMS AT HOME IS 
ENCOURAGED TO DONATE THEM TO THE SCHOOL.  

 CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 

άwh/Y thtt9w{ hC 

¢I9 ²99Yέ 
 

Enrolments NOW open 

For PREP 2019 
See office for your Enrolment pack today 

DATE CLAIMERS 
Parent information sessions: 

  

Tuesday 16 October 2018 

6:00pmñ7:00pm 

  

Transition to Prep play dates: 

  

Monday 22 October 2018 

9amñ10am  

Monday 29 October 2018 

9amñ10am 

 Prep Interviews: 

 Monday 19ñFriday 23 November 2018 
 

 



  
 

1 Blue 

Rory M 

Brax B 

 

 

Attendance Award 

Congratulations 
  

1 Blue, 4 White & 5 White 
 

On their amazing attendance in week 6 & 7 
 of Term 3 

Respect Self 
Respect Others 

Respect Property 

 

 

 

 

Anya B Mac C Bronson L 
Christine H Minke A Ethan C 
Sreedev S Madeline F Niranjana N 
Liane V Laney M Lily C 
Rahden L Yone B Meg M 
Sri N Abraham G Charli P 
Izabella V Nate B Roseanna C 
Caelen R Damian B Jasmine K 
Aston M Lily S Nathan H 

Caitlyn H Aleena J Poppee B 
Luke C Breanna D Renisha A 
Tallis C Hayley C Joshua J 
Megan A Matthew A Jaiden T 
Hailey L Ashleigh R Jose S 
Baxter T Malachi W Daisy S 
Zohaib K Keanna B Kaylee L 
Milla V Spencer T Adrian D 
Isabella M Haasini M Sreenidhi N 
Zara C Adrian D Ruby G 
Ethan C Lia O Emily W 
Elijah M Rahden L Jasmine K 
Tallis C John E Khyara T 
Jose S Malachi W Ella M 
Paige W Zohaib K Mabeta E 
Jaime C Shannon R Rehan B 
Josie C Tyler B Ashton M 
Maddison R Robert F Quinn C 
Talia L Iqra R Rehan B 
   
   
   

 

Key 

Tally 



 

  

 

 

      

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Teachers have been busy planning Maths and English units for Term 4. The 

planning sessions have been full of rich discussions and have lead to a 

deeper understanding of the upcoming units.  

The ambassadors for Wonders of Science visited the Year 5 classrooms 

again last week. Students participated in lessons about light and shadow. 

The ambassadors were very impressed with the work that students have 

been doing and their scientific thinking.  

All ICAS testing has been completed and we are looking forward to seeing 

the Maths and English results. 

 


